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June 7, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Joris Jabouin 
Chief Auditor 
The School Board of Broward County, Florida 
600 Southeast Third Avenue, 5th Floor 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 
 
 
Dear Mr. Jabouin: 
 
During the presentation of our Performance Audit Report at the Broward County Public Schools 
Audit Committee Meeting on May 18, 2023, information came to light that was not provided to 
us during our audit process.   Additionally, the Committee asked that sections of the audit be 
revised and, ultimately, the report has to be reissued.   
 
AICPA AT-C 205A and AU-C 560 requires given these facts, anyone who received a report via 
hard copy, email, website, etc., should be informed of the situation and notified that the report 
should not be relied upon. Please notify all parties who received the audit report.  If notification 
is via email, please cc us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BY:  Shaun M. Davis 

                   Managing Partner 
 


